From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Sunday, November 20, 2022 1:46:27 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Saturday, November 19, 2022 7:37 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-19

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0200

-- Name --
Andrew Gatza

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Costs are rising for faster and higher than inflation. With every company and executive trying to get their bigger
piece of the pie this needs to stop somewhere. They should be able to collect more money to cover true expenses and
maximize total compensation at 1 million. Any extra income received must redistributed either through a discount
on bills or by paying people back.

Soon people won’t be able to afford to live. All utilities should be wholly owned by the people because it is for the
people.

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





